
From: 
To: 
CC: 
Sent: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG); Pope, Amy (CRM); Wroblewski, Jonathan (CRM) 
Gaston, Molly (SMO); Colborn, Paul P (SMO); Weich, Ron (SMO) 
3/30/2011 6:16:05 PM 
FW: Updated Version of Grassley Letter 
Response to Charles Grassley Inquiry 3-9-2011.docx 

This revised draft response looks fine to us — they accepted all of our changes and they want to get it out tonight. FYI. 
FB 

From: Gaston, Molly (SMO) 
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 5:58 PM 
To: Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Subject: Fw: Updated Version of Grassley Letter 

From: Scarlata, Georgina M [mailto:ScarlataGM@state.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 05:55 PM 
To: Alwine, Patrick <AlwineP©state.gov > 
Cc: Lee, Edward A <LeeEA©state.gov >; Gaston, Molly (SMO) 
Subject: Updated Version of Grassley Letter 

Hello Patrick— 

As we discussed on the phone earlier, we believe that DOJ would be willing to clear today on the attached version of 
the response to Senator Grassley on Operation Fast and Furious. I have copied Molly Gaston from DOJ on this email 
so that she can confirm this for us. 

We understand that DOJ is currently searching through documents that could be responsive to the Senator's request 
and that State may conceivably have in its possession. This process will likely take a few days. We will continue to 
work with DOJ on this issue. 

Best, Georgina 

Georgina Scarlata 
Border Affairs Officer 
Office of Mexican Affairs 
U.S. Department of State 
(202) 647-1202 
ScarlataGM@state.gov  
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